
      Thursday 26th January 2017 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

On the 3rd of February the Busbridge House and Vice-Captains are organising a charity 

fundraiser. The chosen charity is the British Heart Foundation which specialises in helping 

people with heart conditions. We are going to have a ‘Red Mufti’ on that day and are asking 

for a donation of 50p to wear mufti. Please can the children bring this money in on the day 

of the mufti. 

The Busbridge House and Vice Captains are also going to be making biscuits for children to 

decorate on Friday 3rd February at school. If your child wishes to decorate a biscuit, please 

complete the slip below and attach £1 to the slip to pay for the biscuit. We will be making 

some biscuits with gluten free flour, but if your child has any other allergies, please let us 

know on the form below. Forms must be returned to the office by Tuesday 31st January so 

that we have enough time to buy the ingredients. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Henry   Alisdair   Molly       Maisy 

 

Child’s Name:          Class: 

My child would like to decorate a British Heart Foundation biscuit on Friday 3rd February. I 

attach £1 for the biscuit.  

My child has the following allergies:  

Signed:           Date:  

 

  


